
The City of Oronogo is now accepting applications for the position of Chief of 
Police. The minimum criteria for applicants are as follows; a minimum of 25 years of 
age, possession of current Missouri P.O.S.T Certification, experience with law 
enforcement including, management and/or supervisory experience and possession of 
a valid Missouri Driver’s License. This position is under the general supervision of the 
Mayor and reports to the Mayor and the Board of Alderman of the City of Oronogo. The 
successful applicant must generally plan, direct, manage, and oversee the activities and 
operations of the Oronogo Police Department as well as code enforcement, animal 
control and coordinate such functions with other departments and agencies. Must pass 
background check and drug screen.  
 
Salary is based on qualifications and experience. This position is open until filled. 
Applicants are encouraged to submit an application on or before May 30, 2020. 

 
Please contact the City Clerk 417-673-4541 to obtain an application.  

 
The city of Oronogo is an Affirmative Action and Equal Opportunity and ADA Employer.  


